5-10 4/4/2018



Suan Lam <slam@twpunionschools.org>

Request to Change Block Schedule

1 message

Wed, Apr 4, 2018 at 9:30 AM

To: "Moses, Annie" <annie.moses@twpunionschools.org>, Greg Tatum <gtatum@twpunionschools.org>, Gerald Benaquista <gbenaquista@twpunionschools.org>, Julia Vicidomini <jvicidomini@twpunionschools.org>, Suan Lam <slam@twpunionschools.org>, Elizabeth Esposito <eesposito@twpunionschools.org>

Hello Team,

We are hoping to change the Block scheduling at BMS to ensure we are meeting the needs of our students. The NJSLS ensures permanent changes for student learning and teaching. The most complex part of ensuring all students are learning the standards is finding the time within the school day to meet the needs of all students. These needs must be met at our school from both an academic and social emotional standpoint.

Teachers have new and ongoing responsibilities both inside the classroom with their students and outside the classroom with their colleagues. According to all the work we have done with PLC's with Solution Tree, the core value is ensuring all students have the following: "A guaranteed and viable curriculum." As a school community, we must give our students the opportunity to attain higher standards.

All of these responsibilities will require the investment of more time and using that time strategically to benefit our pupils. The State of New Jersey require students at every grade level to master significantly higher-level material. This additional material require analytical thinking/presenting that will also require more time than our pupils have with the present schedule.

All the Best, Tommy Harrell

Principal-Burnet Middle School & Administrator of Union Township Academy for Publishing, Policy, and Debate Office: (908) 851-6490 Fax: (908) 687-2645

"All hands on deck"

Mission: Burnet Middle School will provide students with a quality education while affording the student an opportunity to develop socially and emotionally in a safe learning environment.

*Email Disclaimer: The information contained in or accompanying this e-mail is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged. If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Township of Union Board of Education. Please be aware that no electronic communication using equipment or services belonging to the Township of Union Board of Education is considered private. All communications created using this equipment or service is the property of the Township of Union Board of Education. The Township of Union Board of Education reserves the right to copy, archive and retain all communications as required by Federal Law.